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Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 705 2233 - Email: ffn5@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

Lambs
The Lambs room have been 
enjoying exploring natural 
resources and learning about 
their senses. They have 
explored sensory bags and 
bottles, sensory lights and 
mats and enjoyed painting. 
The children really enjoyed 
exploring the tunnel and boxes 
this week playing game such 
as peek a boo. They have also 
enjoyed small world set ups 
with lots of different twigs and 
leaves and looking after the 
animals. 

Covid19 update 
We are continuing to work in bubbles and have introduced the use of face masks at close 
contact care times such as nappy and mealtimes. This is to protect both staff and children 

from transmitting the virus to one another. All parents must also now wear masks at drop off 
and collection. Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Due to current Covid19 restrictions our usual staff training day which is held on the first 
weekday of the year (Monday 4th January 2021) has been postponed to Monday 5th July 

2021. Therefore, on Monday 4th January 2021 we will be operating as normal.

The staff will be encouraging more exploration of our senses through 
different heuristic baskets, baby massage and soft play time.



Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 705 2233 - Email: ffn5@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

Party time! 

The ducklings children have enjoyed learning all 
about Autumn reading stories such as ‘The 
Scarecrow’s Wedding’ and ‘Owl Babies. They 
have created their own Autumn display board to 
showcase their work and have been singing 
dingle, dangle scarecrow too.
The children’s favourite has been learning about 
the animals and watching a squirrel that visits 
the nursery garden every day!

The ducklings children have also enjoyed 
showing their independence and asking to do 
small jobs around the nursery, when they wake 
up from their sleeps now they imitate the ladies 
by folding up their own bedding and putting it to 
the side. This week they have been asking to take 
the washing to the machine with the ladies, we 
have some superstar helpers in the nursery! 
Thank you.

They have also been learning about animals and 
nature with one child asking about fossils, this 
led on to an exploration of activity where the 
children researched fossils, what they are and 
where they can be found. They enjoyed finding 
photographs and videos on the computer and 
drawing and creating their own.

On Friday the 
18th September 
as a nursery we 
enjoyed 
celebrating Rosh 
Hashana the 
Jewish New Year 
and the children 
enjoyed a menu 
of traditional 
foods cooked by 
Leslea such as 
fish, green beans, 
carrots and 
honey.

Farmers:
The farmers children have been enjoying 
learning about our new fundraising charity, the 
RSPCA and how we are now sponsoring a guide 
dog. They have enjoyed making puppy face 
masks to celebrate our puppy Marley and 
learning about how the charities help people and 
animals.

Ducks:


